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Attachments: 

Dear Willie, 

Richard.Walker@bilfinger.co.uk 
12 December 2007 17:04 
Willie Gallagher 
Geoff Gilbert; Matthew Crosse 
Edinburgh Tram 
20071212-Assumptions & Clarifications-WG.doc 

Please find enclosed the BBS response to your letter dated 11 December 2007. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Wiesbaden tomorrow. 

Kind Regards, 

Richard Walker B.Tech.(Hons.) C.Eng. MICE 
Managing Director 
Bilfinger Berger UK Ltd 
Tel: +44 (0) 
Fax: +44 (0 
Mob: +44 (0 
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